
 NOTICE OF AFTERNOON 
CLOSURE 

 
 

 
Most GP surgeries in the Horsham area will be closed for the 

afternoon of 
 

Tuesday 31st October 2017 
 

Courtyard Surgery will be closed from 12.30pm for the 
afternoon and will be re-opening 

at 
    08.30 Wednesday 1

st
 November 2017 

 
For 

 
Protected Learning Time. 

 
An emergency service will be in place during the afternoon 

with IC24 on call for emergency appointments/visits. 
 

All surgeries telephones will automatically transfer to 111 
 

The out of hours telephone number is: 111 
 

NHS 111 
(For free expert health advice and reassurance) 

 

This Surgery’s telephone number is 01403 330320 
 


